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DATE: May 18, 2009
TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk
FROM: Paula Isler, Research Assistant, Division of Regulatory Compliance W

RE: Docket No. 090233-TC - Compliance investigation of PATS Certificate No. 3096,
issued to Beuford B. Wentworth, for apparent second-time violation of Rule 25-
4.0161, FAC,, Regulatory Assessment Fees; Telecommunications Companies.

In reviewing my file, I found that a copy of the attached note and a returned envelope
were not included with the Request to Establish Docket. Therefore, please document the letter in

Case Management System in Docket No. 090233-TC so that the docket file will be complete.
Thanks.
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Beuford Wentworth

Phone: 904-268-9169
Fax:

FROM:

2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD Phone: (850) 413-6502
TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 Fax: (850) 413-6503

E-mail: Plsler@psc.state.flus

RE:

Beuford B. Wentworth (TE66()

Dear Mr. Wentworth:

| attempted to e-mail you but it was returned, so I am mailing you a copy of my e-mail and the
2008 Regulatory Assessment Fee return form. Please let me know if you bave any questions.
Thanks.




Paula Isler

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2009 10:31 AM
To: foneczar@attbi.com’

Subject: TESB0 - Beuford B, Wentworth

Attachments: RAF rule pdf; raf-te660-08-0-r.ndf
Good morning:

The Commission is getting ready to mail out delinguent notices tomorrow, February 20, 2009, fo
those companies that either have not paid the 2008 Regulatory Assessment Fee {RAF) or have not
paid the 2008 RAF in full. Our recerds show that the company has not paid the 2008 RAF. I
wanted to give you a heads up because those certificate holders not complying with the delinguent
notices will subsequently be fined $500 for a first of fense, $1,000 for a second offense, and
$2.000 for a third of fense. This means that if the company does not complete the 2008 RAF
return and RAF in full, it will be fined $1.000 since this is its second offense. A copy of the
Regulatory Assessment Fee rule is attached.

If the company owes the minimum and if payment is postmarked between January 31 and March 1,
the total due is $106, which is comprised of the $100 minimum RAF, $5 penalty, and $1 interest. If
payment is postmarked between March 2 and March 31, the taotal due is $112, which is comprised of
the $100 minimum RAF, $10 penalty and $2 interest. A copy of the 2008 RAF return form is alse
attached. Please complete it and return it with full payment, including the late payment

charges, Just as information, lafe payment charges (penalty and interest) continue to accrue until
the RAF is paid. Thanks.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Paula Isler

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Qak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
(850) 413-6502-Phone

(850} 413-6503-Fax
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